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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I Urge you to OPPOSE bill, SB 1590. The regulations that are in place to curtail use 

of these disruptive boats should be maintained.  

It is a small subset of river users who are pushing for this regressive legislation.  

The effects of these wake boats are deleterious to other river users who are by far 

the majority. 

Protecting shoreline habitat, structures and indeed safe and peaceful access to river 

should be foremost. 

Please DO NOT advance SB 1590 ! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Philip Lew 

Corvallis 

 

 

 

 

 

 


